
 HOMEWORK CLUB 

PROGRAM  2022

Dear Parent/ Guardians, 

Your son/daughter has expressed interest in participating in the Holsworthy High 
School Homework Club that is offered at the school one afternoon a week. The program 
allows students to access school resources and assistance from teachers which they would 
otherwise not have the opportunity to work with. Attending Homework Club will allow students 
to develop their skills and knowledge in any areas they are requiring assistance with: 

 Homework

 Assessment tasks

 Research Skills

 Exam Preparation

Homework Club is in the Library every Tuesday afternoon, starting  immediately after 
school until 4.00pm. It is supervised by different teachers each week,  allowing 
assistance across various subject areas. Teachers will provide individual support where 
possible.  
As the program may require students to alter their usual travel arrangements after school, it is 
essential that you are aware of your son/daughter’s involvement. We ask that you sign the 
permission note below and return it to the Library, Ms Keneally or the Front Office  so that 
your son/daughter’s name can be added to the roll. 

We hope your son/ daughter finds the Homework Club beneficial to their studies.  

Please feel free to call with any questions. 

M. Watkins L. Keneally
Principal HT Special Education 
_________________________________________________________________

Please return to the Library / Support Faculty / Front Office. 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend Homework Club. I understand that they will be 

supervised in the Library and are responsible for making their own way home at 4.00pm. 

Student Name: ______________________________________________Roll Class: _______ 

Parent/Guardian Name: ______________________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian Signature: ___________________________________Date: ____________ 
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